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President Smith called the 2025 Budget Workshop to order at 6:00 p.m. 

Member’s present were as follows: Robert Smith, John Angstadt, Neil Ecker, Janet Gliem, Melinda 

Warren-Elnaggar, Robert Guise, and Mayor Phil Wagner.  (Robert Pantaleo absent).  

Guests: Kelly Marie Starner; Office Assistant, and Kelly Shaffer, Secretary/ Treasurer 

Mayor Phil Wagner requested funds to be budgeted in a new line item for Borough events. 

President Smith went over the agenda items and 2025 budget memo.  The council reviewed the Trust 

Funds report. 

GLIEM MADE A MOTION TO PURCHASE ANTISKID AT NEW ENTERPRISE AT $560 FOR 22 TON 

DELIVERED AND THE PURCHASE OF SALT FROM AG SALT PROCESSING AT $2,860 FOR 22 

TON DELIVERED.  ELNAGGAR SECONDED THE MOTION.  THE MOTION CARRIED 

UNANIMOUSLY. 

GUISE MADE A MOTION TO ACCEPT THE PROVIDED UPDATES TO THE PERSONNEL 

HANDBOOK.  ECKER SECONDED THE MOTION.  THE MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY. 

GUISE MADE A MOTION TO ADJOURN THE 2025 BUDGET WORKSHOP AT 9:11 P.M.  GLIEM 

SECONDED THE MOTION.  THE MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.  

 

Signed, 

 

Kelly M Starner 

Biglerville Borough Office Assistant 


